WESTERN NEW YORK BROADCASTING CO.
1080 KC ® 1000 W KENMORE 17, NEW YORK e PHONE AMHERST 1161

April 17, 1948

Mr, J. W. Brauner

23 Howard Ave,
Williameville 21, New York
Dear 8ir:

Thank you for your letter of April 11, 1948
reporting reception of WXRA from 8:30 A.M. t09:00 A M.
Ezstern Standard Time on 1080 kilocycles, Your letter
is sufficient to indlcate to us that our signal is
doing all right, and that you have correctly logged
the program featured at that time.

Here is a wish that you continue to hegr

WXRA with clarity and good signal strength in the '

future,
Very truly yours,

WESTERN NEW YORK BROADCASTING CO,

-

Edwin R, Sanders
Technical Director

The otation with frograme forn you



